

## Take the Survey When It's Your Turn!

An annual effort helping to understand community perspectives on services and programs, as well as unmet needs and priorities.

**August 1:** Survey mailed to a statistically significant number of households.





**Mid-September:** Survey is available to all residents online.

Sign up to receive a notice to participate in this important engagement at www.PaloAlto.gov/CommunitySurveyNotice



Persons with disabilities who require materials in an appropriate alternative format, auxiliary aids, or modifications to policies or procedures to access City meetings, programs, or services should contact the City's ADA Coordinator George Hoyt at (650) 329-2550 or by emailing ADA@paloalto.gov.

